
DATES FOR THE CALENDAR
Monday 9th December 

Prizegiving
10:00am, at Kuranui College.

**If your child is an award recipient, your child’s classroom 
teacher will email you to let you know so you can come along.

Thursday 12th December 
Year 8 Leavers Assembly

**All Year 8 parents are invited to come along and attend their 
child’s last celebration ceremony. You will be getting more 

information on this closer to the time.
 

Friday 13th December 
Last Day of Term 4

Non-uniform Day
Finish at 12pm

Wed 29th Jan & Thurs 30th Jan 2025 
Stationery Purchases

Office open 9am-1pm
Come into the office to purchase your 2025 stationery packs!

Monday 3rd February 2025 
First Day of Term 1 2025
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Kia Ora Koutou,

This will be our last newsletter for 2024!

We still have a few things coming up next week that we wanted to 
make sure you were aware of.

Our prizegiving is on Monday at 10am at Kuranui College.  All 
families are welcome to join us for prizegiving.  

Our Year 8 students graduation ceremony is on Thursday 12th 
December at 2pm in the school hall.  Families of our year 8 
students are welcome to attend.  Any siblings who are here at 
school, will be attending also.

Paula’s Panui

Ngā Mihi, Paula Weston 
Tumuaki/Principal

End of year reports, stationery lists and class placements:  

These will be coming out via HERO on Wednesday afternoon,  The 
class placement and link to the stationery list will be at the bottom of the 
report comment.  A paper copy of the stationery list with the class 
placement written on it will be sent home on Wednesday also.  

Last Day:

On Friday 13th December, students will spend time with their new class, 
in their new classroom.  They will finish the day back in their 2024 class.  

We finish for the day at 12pm next Friday and we have decided that this 
will also be a non-uniform day - you can put those uniforms in the 
wash a day early!!

On behalf of myself and the staff, we wish you all a wonderful 
Christmas.
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